
17 December 2024 

 

Notice 

 

Dear All 

As you all are aware of the ongoing economic situation in the country (Maldives). We have 
been managing by ensuring the remittance support for all our Pakistan community.  Now, 
due to ongoing economic challenges, we are constrained to align the dollar support limit to 
500 dollars per month from January 2025 till the time situation improves.  

Thanks for understanding. 

 

Special Regards, 
HBL Maldives 


